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Announcing!

 The Positively Hollis


Kids Christmas 

Coloring Exhibition!


Dear Parents, 


In case you haven’t heard the news, positivelyhollis.com is a 
dynamic website dedicated to celebrating what we all love about 
Hollis. 


Will you help us feature our creative kids in The Positively Hollis 
Kids Christmas Coloring Exhibition? It’s easy! Just have your 
budding artist color this page and send a photo of it to us. We will 
be posting all submissions in our Positively Hollis Kid’s Art 
Gallery. 


Email your child’s finished coloring page to:

Liz Barbour, positivelyhollis@gmail.com


And please visit positivelyhollis.com to see all of the wonderful 
Hollis happenings and local stories we share.  
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